
AGM 

2nd October 2024 
 

Those who attended:- 
Karen Mowbray - KM 
Amanda Wilcox - AW 
Kathryn Holcroft - KH 
Laura Booth - LB 
 
Apologies for absence were received from Amanda Meir, Hannah Tofalos and Lorna 
Porter. 
 
The meeting was opened by AW at 5.20pm. 
 
Previous minutes. 
The minutes from the previous meeting were proposed by AW, read by LB and agreed 
by KM, seconded by AM. 
 
Treasurers financial report. 
In the absence of Lorna Porter the financial report was read by AW.  AW went through 
the income and expenditure for the year.  The year ends as of the 31st August 2024 on a 
bank total of £467.70.  
This was accepted and agreed by KM. 
KM thanked Lorna for all the information and for all the banking she has done for the 
PTA.  
 
Electing positions for the PTA. 
All stood down.  
KW proposed AW as Chair, KM seconded it. 
KM proposed LB as secretary, KH seconded it.  
LB proposed LP as treasurer, AW seconded it.  



 
Objections or Concerns. 
Concerns were raised about the lack of parents within the PTA. A Succession plan is 
needed to recruit more volunteers.  
 
This year's funding plan. 
The PTA are planning to raise money for three main things this year. They are as 
follows:- 
1 - 2 x 40 folding chairs and trolleys. These come at a cost of £690 per stack, a total of 
£1380. 
2 - T.V for Class 3 at a cost of £859. 
3 - Taking the school children to a pantomime at the Parr hall, Warrington. A cost of 
£7.50 each. 
 
 

AGM closed at 6.30pm. 
 
 
 
 
 


